
Sent: May 12, 2019 9:09 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: REFERENCING: AGENDA ITEM 7.3 PLANNING COMMITTEE MAY 14th, 2019 MEETING 
 
To the Chairman , Council , Planning Committee & Planning Staff 
 
Regarding the planning committee meeting of April 16th – due to a sudden medical situation I was 
unable to attend that meeting. I was to speak before council regarding my concerns about the proposed 
development at 310 Francis Ave. I did indicate that I wanted someone else to address my concerns and I 
know this person did so on my behalf. 
 
However in a subsequent meeting I understand that I was only listed as - Did Not Attend. I take offense 
to this when others in favor of the development were acknowledged even though they also did not 
attend. I would like the record to show that my concerns were addressed through others at the meeting. 
 
I would like to re-state my concerns for the proposed development at 310 Francis Ave. so that it is 
added and properly recorded at the May 14th committee meeting. 
 
I am very concerned about the traffic issues that will happen if these towers are built. There will be no 
parking available in the area and current residents will be fighting for space. 
 
The traffic will be far too extensive with thousands more cars on our short, narrow streets. There will be 

a serious safety concern for everyone and a 
danger to pedestrians , including elderly and children in the area. 
 
I want it to be known that I am very much against this development going in our small community and 
there are many others that agree 
 
Respectfully 
Eleanor Boyle 
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